
THE LINKS MEDICAL PRACTICE  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

 

Academic Half Day 
 

Due to a Bromley wide training there will 

be no clinical staff available from 12.30pm – 

18.30pm this afternoon. 

 

If you require GP services during this time 

please contact Out of Hours on 

03000032314 or 111 for advice. In an 

emergency you will need to call 999.  

 

Alternatively, other health advice and 

guidance can be found on www.111.nhs.uk. 

 

We reopen as usual on Wednesday 22nd 

January at 08.00am. 

 

 

Thank you. 

The Links Medical Practice 

21st January 25 

www.111.nhs.uk.

